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A workshop to be held about chevening scholarship in 23-10-2017
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]			
 Benha University holds in cooperation with the British embassy a workshop on Monday, 23-9-2017. The workshop will be held in the presence of the following:
1- Neveen Sharf, the manager of the scholarships programs 
2-  Nardin Tadros, vice manager of the scholarship programs
For those interested, kindly visit the following link:
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6H2ss0ZqRUy8lEVDmTXPwDY-ZI-qvclOocH3FQpLs-hUMTM2U1IzOFNKQlVMVUVWVjFEU1o5RThOTS4u
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